TESTIMONIAL

MY WIFE'S HIP REPLACEMENT IN KRAKOW HOSPITAL (POLAND), JUNE 2003

Dear Barbara and Steve,

Many, many thanks for taking such good care of Angela during her thirty days in Krakow.

It was obviously a great vorry to me that she had to be away from home for so long a time, especially as we haven't been apart for more than a few days at a time in the last thirtyeight years. She has never had an operation before, in fact she has never even spent one night in hospital and was therefore very apprehensive about undergoing any surgical treatment whether it was close to home or far away. Obviously the surgery and subsequent treatment were a great success, which is something else I have to thank you for.

However, I was also very impressed at the personal care that you and your Polish co-ordinators gave to her. This made her long stay in the hospital and rehabilitation centre more of a pleasure than an ordeal. It also put my mind at rest especially when all my little worries were so quickly dealt with by you and your superb team. Often those left at home are left to worry about their loved ones who are away, but you seem to treat not just the patient but also their families.

Once again many thanks for the splendid servise you give. We will always be grateful.

Yours sincerely,

Tony Goldsborough.

o.S. I would not hesitate to recommend you and your service to snyone including my friends.